
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

September 1, 2022 
 

ATTENTION:  
TRIBAL MEMBERS OF THE SANTEE SIOUX NATION 

 
 

The Santee Sioux Nation Tribal Council understands the economic hardships that have plagued 

the nation and all of our Tribal members the past few years and especially today with rising 

prices in food, fuel, utilities, clothing etc. Every single one of us have been affected in some way. 

To hopefully help ease some of these hardships the Santee Sioux Nation will be issuing a 

$500.00 payment to all tribal members and pending enrollment applicants as of September 1st 

2022 from the ARPA fund. Details and timeline of disbursement of funds are being worked on at 

this moment and everyone will work quickly as possible to get this payment out. Please be 

patient and we will inform you all when payments will be issued, soon. Thank you 

 

 
 

Santee Sioux Nation 
Tribal Council 
 

 
 

Santee Sioux Nation 
 Tribal Council Headquarters 

Chairman: Roger Trudell                   425 Frazier Ave. N., Suite 2 

Vice-Chairman:KameronRunnels                  Niobrara, NE 68760-7219 

Treasurer: David Henry                                  Phone:(402) 857-2772 

Secretary: Stuart Redwing                   Fax:    (402) 857-2779 
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